?SAnchor’s Poin
Condominiums

At Table Rock Lake

Owner's Update: May 1, 2017

Once again the Spring storms and rain showers have raised Table Rock Lake above the Top
Flood Elevation of 931'. (See Attached Photos)
Currently the lake is at 935.5' and we have heard that it may go up another 2 feet.

The high water has reached the air conditioning units serving units 460, 462, and 464.
We have turned off the electrical boxes for those units to prevent any electrical issues.
The air conditioners sit somewhat lower than the building, so we do not anticipate any
flooding in the buildings.

Bowling Construction will continue to monitor the situation and take any necessary and
appropriate actions.

Additionally, the Highway 13 bridge was closed at noon today.

We will keep you posted as we go through this high water event.
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